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                                                   ZBA SITE WALK 4/19/21 
 
The ZBA Site Walk started at 6:15pm at the end of Abutus Ave. Chairman George 
Frothingham started off the meeting by having the board introduce themselves. He 
asked Mr. Bancroft to go over the lay of the land. George explained to the group that 
what was in front of the board tonight was a variance for relief of a street frontage only 
and all other issues are not in front of us tonight. He also explained that the applicants 
would have to go back to the planning board for the subdivision application were these 
other issues will be addressed.  Chairman Frothingham asked the group if anybody had 
any questions. Beverly Dahl of 220 arbutus asked what the frontage is now and Mr. 
Bancroft pointed out the property boundaries and frontage estimating it was 
approximately 210 feet. A question was asked about a logging road and the chairman 
was quick to point out that was not relevant to the case. The site walk adjourned at 
6:36pm and everybody returned to the town hall for the hearing. 
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